
-------- Messaggio originale --------  
Data: Thu, 13 May 2010 12:42:47 -0400 

Mittente: Heidi Cartagena <Heidi@misch.com> 
A: <dott.marcopasqualini@tiscali.it> 

 
 
 
Dr Misch ask that I send this to you…. 
  
Thank you for the terrific contribution to the science and art of implant dentistry.  I will tell 
everyone about how great it is.  
  
Heidi Cartagena 
Program Administrator 
Misch International Implant Institute  
16231 W. 14 Mile, Suite 100 
Beverly Hills, MI 48025 
248 642 3199 
  
 
 
-------- Messaggio originale --------  
Oggetto: The book 

Data: Sun, 23 May 2010 10:01:41 -0700 (PDT) 
Mittente: Cecilia Serbanescu <cicisbn@yahoo.com> 

A: dott.Marco Pasqualini <dott.marcopasqualini@tiscali.it>
 

Dear Marco, 
Fantastic! Your new book that was translated into English was just superb. I cannot tell you how 
proud I am of your accomplishments.  Ugo would have been the proudest of all. 
My recent book is going to be reprinted deleting all the gramatical errors which were mostly my 
fault because I didn't go over the final galleys - but it will be a much larger book because I will be 
adding much more of the most needed works. 
Keep up your magnificent work and know that I am one of your great admirers. 
With my warmest regards, 
Len 
and give my love to your lovely wife. 
 


